
 

 

  

 
 

 
 
 
 

December 19, 2022 
 

 
Transmittal No. 4 
(filing fee enclosed) 
 
Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 
Federal Communications Commission 
445 12th Street, SW – TW-A325 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
Attention: Wireline Competition Bureau 
 
Re: Cancellation of Access Tariff 

 Guadalupe Valley Communications Systems, L.P Tariff FCC No. 1 
  FRN 0004-9336-77 

 
Dear Ms. Dortch: 
 
Attached for filing please find revisions to Guadalupe Valley Communications Systems, L.P 
(“GVCS”) FCC Tariff No. 1.  The purpose of this filing is to cancel Guadalupe Valley 
Communications Systems, L.P (“GVCS”) FCC Tariff No. 1, Access Service, in its entirety, effective 
January 3, 2023.  GVCS intends to cease billing for switched access charges concurrent with this 
tariff withdrawal.  End User services will continue to be offered under GVCS’s Intrastate Schedule 
of Rates, Rules & Regulations, and all other services will be offered will be offered on a non-tariffed 
basis. 
 
This filing is made pursuant to §204(a)(3) of the Act and is filed on fifteen (15) days’ notice, with an 
issue date of December 19, 2022 and an effective date of January 3, 2023. As required by Section 
61.14(b) of the Rules, the original transmittal letter, Form 159, and the Commission’s filing fee of 
nine hundred and thirty dollars ($930.00) are being transmitted electronically today via the 
Commission’s Electronic Tariff Filing System. 
 
All correspondences and inquiries should be address to the undersigned.  
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
/s/ Tym Rutkowski 
 
Tym Rutkowski 
Senior Manager 
Direct: (509) 777-0137 
Fax:    (509) 624-5129 
tym.rutkowski@mossadams.com 
 

This filing is made pursuant to 
Section 204(a)(3) of the Communications Act 

and becomes effective in 15 days 


